
Gar Limited - Corporate Update

TORONTO, Oct. 7, 2014 /CNW/ - GAR Limited ("GAR" or the "Company") and it's president John Rapski are pleased to announce that the Ministry of Northern
Development and Mines has granted three, 3 year permits, to drill and explore the Lucky Irish Property.  This property is located between Kirkland Lake and
Matachewan, Ontario.  It contains a newly discovered base metal mineralization and the possibility of gold mineralization along the Cadillac Larder Lake Break
that passes through the property.  The property consists of a block of 41 claims covering a 17km SW-NE trend covering parts of Burt, Gross and Flavelle
Townships of the Larder Lake Mining District in the province of Ontario.

No securities regulatory authority has approved or disapproved of the contents of this news release.

SOURCE GAR Limited

%SEDAR: 00004744E

For further information: GAR Limited, John Rapski, President and Chief Executive Officer, T: (705) 642.3376, E: jrapski@hotmail.com

CO: GAR Limited

CNW 13:52e 07-OCT-14


